COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3,
Ref: C.l.20128,

14th July, 1930,

Dear Sir,

I was duly favoured with your letter of the 10th
instant intimating that the Formal Investigation ordered by
the Board of Trade into the cilrcumstances attending the loss
of the s.s, "RADYR" has been fixed for hearing in the lLaw
Courts, Cardiff, on the 23rd instant,

Thanking you for your attention in the matter,

I am, Dear 2ir,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary,

The Assistant Secretary,
lercantile larine Department,
BOARD OF TRADE,

Great George Street, S.W.1.




